

E8-1-9 LB 21-22

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|---------------------|---------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>s</u> ound | B. <u>o</u> ut | C. <u>fo</u> und | D. en <u>ou</u> gh |
| 2. A. work <u>e</u> d | B. watch <u>e</u> d | C. relax <u>e</u> d | D. crowd <u>e</u> d |
| 3. A. ques <u>ti</u> on | B. ment <u>i</u> on | C. act <u>i</u> on | D. educat <u>i</u> on |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|--------------|--------------|
| 4. A. bracelet | B. leisure | C. collect | D. pasture |
| 5. A. nomadic | B. generous | C. satisfied | D. socialise |
| 6. A. ancestor | B. curious | C. heritage | D. tradition |

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

7. Tomorrow, heand visit me.

- | | | | |
|----------|---------|--------------|---------|
| A. comes | B. came | C. will come | D. come |
|----------|---------|--------------|---------|

8. She loves flowers and putting them into different vases.

- | | | | |
|--------|-----------|-----------|-----------|
| A. buy | B. bought | C. to buy | D. buying |
|--------|-----------|-----------|-----------|

9. Does she fancy a book to the younger children?

- | | | | |
|----------|------------|------------|---------|
| A. reads | B. reading | C. to read | D. Read |
|----------|------------|------------|---------|

10.month is the Hoa Ban Festival of the Thai people held in?

- | | | | |
|---------|----------|-------------|--------------|
| A. When | B. Which | C. How many | D. How often |
|---------|----------|-------------|--------------|

11. Visitors find the Central Highland _____.
A. attraction B. attractive C. attract D. attractively
12. He did the testthan I did.
A. as bad as B. more worse C. worse D. badder
13. During the festival, they fly many.....kites in different shapes and sizes.
A. colour B. colourful C. colourless D. colouring
14. We will go swimming today.....it is very hot.
A. so B. so that C. because D. although
15. The _____ have a very hard life. They cannot live permanently in one place.
A. nomads B. nomadic C. farmers D. workers
16. _____ a horse is one of the skills every child in Mongolia has to learn.
A. Ride B. Riding C. Rides D. Rode
17. The boys often help their parents to _____ water from the village well.
A. collect B. gather C. find D. give
18. I love the people in my village. They are so _____ and hospitable.
A. friendly B. vast C. slow D. convenient
19. People in the countryside live _____ than those in the city.
A. happy B. more happily C. happily D. happier
20. _____ does Miss Hoa want to be a teacher? -Because she loves children.
A. What B. Who C. What D. Why

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

21. The nomads usually herd their cattles on the pastures
A. paddy fields B. mountains C. grasslands D. Valleys

22. Gardening and hunting still play an **important** role in the economy of the Laha.

- A. convenient B. significant C. complicated D. developed

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

23. The ethnic **minority** peoples have their own customs and traditions.

- A. some B. much C. few D. majority

24. Ethnic peoples in the mountains have a **complicated** way of farming.

- A. simple B. complex C. important D. easy

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

25. They **travel** to **a** nearest town to **go shopping**.

- A. travel B. a C. go D. shopping

26. **In** the past, people often **ride** horses **to** travel to the **market**.

- A. to B. In C. market D. ride

27. **Do** you fancy **skateboard in the park this** Sunday?

- A. skateboard B. this C. Do D. in the park

28. **Mary** enjoys **make** crafts, **especially bracelets**.

- A. bracelets B. Mary C. make D. especially

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

I live in a village by Mekong River. Every day, like most of my friends, I walk(29) school. It is three kilometers away. After class, I often help my mother to collect water from the (30)..... and feed the chickens. At the weekend, the villagers often gather at the community hall where there is a TV. The adults watch(31), but more

often they talk about their farm work and exchange news. The children run around, playing games and shouting merrily. Laughter is (32)..... everywhere.

29. A. to B. of C. from D. In
30. A. board B. river C. knife D. school
31. A. radio B. computer C. house D. TV
32. A. hear B. hears C. heard D. hearing

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

We are Khmer Krom, one of the biggest ethnic groups in the south of Viet Nam. We live by farming – mostly rice – and fishing on the Mekong River. Life is sometimes hard as our work depends heavily on the weather. When it is not harvest time, the men of the village go fishing from early morning and don't return until late afternoon. By the time they return, most of the village women will be waiting for them on the river bank. They wait to buy the fish, which they will later sell at the local market or bring to the nearby town for a higher price. Our children will be there too. We love running around the beach and waiting for the boats to come in. Our most important festival of the year is the Chol Chnam Thmay, which celebrates the New Year. It falls in mid-April. Every family tries to prepare well for the festive activities. The community also visits and helps poor families so that everybody has a happy New Year.

33. Where do the Khmer Krom live?

- A. in the city B. in the country C. in the south D. in the north

34. Why is life hard for the Khmer? Because

- A. It is far the city B. It is in the remote area
- C. People are poor. D. Their work depends heavily on the weather

35. When do the women and children of the village go to the river bank?

- A. In the morning B. In the afternoon C. In the evening D. at night

36. What do the women do with the fish they buy from the fishermen?

- A. They sell at the local market
B. They sell at the local market or bring to the nearby town for a higher price
C. They eat them
D. bring to the nearby town for a higher price

Choose the correct sentence with the root one.

37. *I get a lot of pleasure from reading cookery books.*

- A. I enjoy reading cookery books.
B. I enjoys reading cookery books.
C. I enjoy to reading cookery books.
D. I enjoy to read cookery books.

38. *In the countryside, children play more freely than in the city.*

- A. In the city, children play more freely than in the countryside.
B. In the city, children play less free than in the countryside.
C. In the city, children play less freely in the countryside.
D. In the city, children play less freely than in the countryside.

39. *He adores playing monopoly when he has leisure time.*

- A. He is interested in play monopoly when he has leisure time.
B. He is interested in playing monopoly when he has leisure time.
C. He is interested playing monopoly when he has leisure time.
D. He are interested in playing monopoly when he has leisure time.

40. *They bought this bag at a local store. (Make question for underlined phrase)*

- A. Where do they buy this bag?
- B. Where did they bought this bag?
- C. Where did they buy this bag?
- D. Where does they buy this bag?

